Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Refs= FMH/P/AL.

29th March, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Co.

Contract No. 933,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt
of your letter of the 26th instant and may say that your
remarks regarding the delivery of an Air Receiver
constructed under the supervision of the Soclety's
Surveyors sre noted with interest.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.,

Messrs. Crossley Brothers Ltd.,
Marine Egpine Department,
Openshaw,
MANCHESTER, 11.
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